

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

22nd May 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,



Parent Helpers for Sports' Day Wednesday 14th June

We are looking forward to our Sports' Day which will be on the afternoon of Wednesday 14th June, between 1pm and 3pm.

For the events to run successfully, we do need some parents from both KS1 and KS2 to assist with monitoring and recording the performances in each event.

If you are able to assist, please complete the reply slip below and returning it to the school office.

If your child needs a new or replacement house T-shirt, it will need to be ordered by Friday 26th May 2017. All of the Reception class children will need a house T-shirt.

They are £6.00 each and will be added to your Autumn Term invoice for children in Reception to Year 5. Please see a member of the office staff for sizing and ordering. These T-shirts will also be used later on in the term for a further special house event.

Houses for Reception children are as follows:

St Andrew (Blue)	Tim, Hollie L, Lucy, Sophie
St David (Yellow)	Freddie, Aela, Hollie C, Hugo
St George (Red)	Ted, Jacob, Cynan, Charlie
St Patrick (Green)	Bella, Alfie, Harrison, Euan

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher

Parent Helpers for Sports' Day

I can help at Sports' Day on Wednesday 14th June 2017

Name:	
Child's Name:	Child's Class/Year:
Signed:	Dated:





